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Lower 4 pupils attend the Physics Olympics 2024 

 

This week 4 of our Lower 4 pupils participated in the highly anticipated Physics Olympics 
2024 held at St Peter’s School in York. The event saw 27 schools from across Yorkshire 
competing in various challenging and exciting physics-based activities. The Gateways team 
performed admirably, securing a respectable 13th place overall. This achievement reflects 
their hard work, enthusiasm, and solid understanding of physics concepts.  

The pupils had a fantastic time engaging in a range of stimulating activities that tested their 
knowledge, problem-solving skills, and creativity. A particular highlight of the event was our 
victory in the ‘number of Jelly Babies in a bottle’ competition. This fun and quirky challenge 
required precise estimation and a bit of luck, and our team nailed it with flying colours, 
bringing home a well-deserved win bottle full of Jelly Babies! 

We are incredibly proud of our Lower 4 pupils for their dedication and spirited participation 
in the Physics Olympics. It was a day filled with learning, laughter, and unforgettable 
experiences. Here's to many more successes in the future! 
 

Mr Ali Bahcaci 


